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Senior Men's celebrate pre-season friendly win at Manoli's Greek Taverna 

Darwin, April 15, 2014:  The Darwin Olympic Senior Men's side enjoyed a night out last Friday night 

at Manoli's Greek Taverna after an enjoyable pre-season friendly match against the NTC U18 side. 

The club and players would like to say a big big thank you to Manoli for his support this season and 

look forward to many more nights out at the Tavern. 
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